
The 2024 Kids Fish Day event went great and we

appreciate everyone who made the day a success.

Congratulations to our youngest anglers who caught fish

and won prizes. Over 150 youngsters participated with the

support of parents, grandparents, and friends. A big

thanks to the parents/guardians who bundled their kids in

layers and persevered through the winds! We look forward

to seeing you next year!


